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Friday 6 December 2024 

 

Dear parent/ carer 

We hope this letter finds you well as we enter the season of Advent, a time of preparation and 
joyful expectation.  

At Bishop Ullathorne, we are actively embracing this sacred time of year and inviting our students 
to participate in various ways. This week, our students have had the opportunity to attend 
reconciliation, a meaningful way to prepare their hearts for the coming of Christ.  

Additionally, on Friday 13th, our Liturgy Group will be leading Advent services for each year group, 
which I'm sure will be a beautiful and reflective experience for all.  

It is with great joy that we would like to invite you to our Carol Service on Wednesday 18th 
December, with a 6:00pm arrival for a 6:30pm start. The theme of this service will be ‘Welcoming 
the Stranger’ and we encourage you to consider attending to help you and your family prepare for 
this great feast.  

We would also like to inform you of a change to the end of term this year. School will finish at     
3:05 pm on Friday 20th December, there will be no early finish to the school day.  

As we journey through this Advent season, we take this opportunity to wish you and your families a 
very spiritual and joyful time. May the light of Christ guide you and fill your hearts with hope.  

Sincerely  

                                              

Mrs Sarah Boyle     Robert Ridley 
Headteacher      Chair of Governors 
  
 

 

 


